
please turn over… 

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. 
We invite you to get involved. 

Don Mills Crossing

Public Realm Meeting and Open House 

Launched in October 2016, Don Mills Crossing is examining ways 

to focus and shape anticipated growth around Don Mills Road and 

Eglinton Avenue East. This is a key city building moment for Don 

Mills and Eglinton! We want to hear from you!  

Join us on June 27 or June 28 for an open house focusing on the 

public realm experience in the Don Mills and Eglinton area. You are 

welcome to attend either of the sessions at the times and venues 

indicated below.  Staff will present and will be seeking feedback on 

an emerging public realm vision for the area based on background 

work and community and stakeholder engagement conducted to 

date.  The new public realm network will tie together streets, parks, 

open spaces, bicycle and pedestrian routes with a focus on active 

transportation and access to transit, services and amenities.  

Attention young city-builders! 

We want to hear from you! Interactive public realm activities will be provided to encourage participation from 

children ages 5-12. 

Meeting Dates and Venues 

Tuesday, June 27, 2017 
5 – 8 p.m.    
Presentation at 5 p.m. and repeated on the 
hour. Each presentation is followed by an 
Open House 

Japanese Canadian Cultural Centre 
Shokokai Court, 6 Garamond Court  
Free Parking. Transit nearby. 

Wednesday, June 28, 2017 
3 – 7 p.m. 
Presentation at 3 p.m. and repeated on the 
hour. Each presentation is followed by an 
open house. 

Dennis R. Timbrell Resource Centre 
Gymnasium,  29 St. Dennis Drive 
Parking and Transit nearby. 

Both locations are mobility  
device accessible venues 



   

 
Notice of Commencement 
 
The City has initiated a Mobility Plan Study to support the Don Mills Crossing Study.  
 
The Mobility Plan Study will examine new transportation infrastructure such as new streets, trail connections, 
and a separated pedestrian and cycling crossing at the CP Rail Corridor to improve mobility choices and 
options in the area.  This Study will satisfy Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
Process. 
 
Further Information 
 
If you are interested in the Don Mills Crossing study but cannot attend this meeting, please visit 
www.toronto.ca/donmillscrossing to sign up for our email updates.  You may also contact the City Planner or 
local Councillor as indicated below: 
 

Don Mills Crossing 
 
Christian Ventresca 
Senior Planner,  
Strategic Initiatives 
City Planning Division 
Christian.Ventresca@toronto.ca 
(416) 392-3439 
 

Ward 26 
 
Councillor Jon Burnside 
Ward 26, Don Valley West 
councillor_burnside@toronto.ca 
(416) 392-0215 
 

 

 
 

You may mail your comments to Christian Ventresca at City Planning Division, Metro Hall, 55 John Street, 22nd 
Floor, Toronto, Ontario, M5V 3C6. 

Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or contained in correspondence with the City is 
collected under sections 8 and 136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record of information 
potentially relevant to making an informed decision. Questions about the collection of this information may be directed to 
the Planner listed above. 
 
Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible.  Other reasonable accommodation or assistive 
services for persons with disabilities may be provided with adequate notice.  Please contact Christian Ventresca 
Christian.Ventresca@toronto.ca (416) 392-3439 with your request.  The City of Toronto is committed to taking the 
necessary steps to insure compliance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005. 
 
Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 

 

Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 
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